
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th June 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing this letter to inform you about a sponsored event that we’ll be taking part in. We 
are going to be throwing water balloons at Mr. Gardiner and Mrs. Fitzgerald.  
 
We will be doing this to help raise money for new ICT equipment at Park Grove Primary School. 
Please can you sponsor us so that we can use the new equipment and to let us soak our teachers! 
 
The sponsored event will take place on Tuesday 19th June 2018 at 11:00am in the morning. The 
event will take place in front of the climbing wall because if we accidentally miss it will still explode 
and get them wet! 
 
Please sign your name and the amount of money you are willing to sponsor on the sponsor form 
provided. 
 
Hope to see as many sponsors as possible, 
 
From The children in Class 3. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


